POLICE DEPARTMENT
HEADQUARTERS, FRANKLIN SQUARE

PHILADELPHIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19106

CITY OF PHILADELPHIA

February 26, 1996

To Whom It May Concern:

The Audio Video Repair Company has supplied the Philadelphia Police Department
with valued service since February 1994. The service which this company
provides is critically needed by the City of Philadelphia.

The employees within the cospany have been helpful and knowledgeable in
all facets of repair and maintensnce of the photographic and closed circuit
cquipment which is used daily by the Philadelphia Police Department,

The service that is provided by the Audio Video Repeir Company has always

been expedient and commendable. The Philadelphia Police Department thanks
them and anticipates their continued reliable service.

Sincerely,
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